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Scotland 

With Burns Night being celebrated back on the 25 January we thought we would have a look at all 

things Scottish…We finished the day with a story about Nessie, the children’s memories of the story 

when asked questions about the book and Scotland were fantastic. WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

Established 1965 

You may have noticed a change to how we 

welcome the children into pre-school at the gate 

this week…the children can choose how they 

would like to greet their teacher in the morning. 

We hope this will encourage those who are a 

little nervous about coming in      

 

Creating the Lock Ness Monster – This 

was a big team effort from the children 

and staff, the children glowed with 

proudness as we displayed it up on the 

wall.  

 

https://www.scotland.org/events/burns-night
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Loch_Ness_Monster


 
 
We spent time using our hands to paint the thistle – a popular symbol of Scotland. 

    

 

Chinese New Year 

 

 

 

  

Using our fine motorskills to pick up 

noodles with chop sticks and using 

scissors to cut them. 

 

Creative rice plates with chop sticks! 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/conner395/4917919154/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

